Rosenberg Corey

From: James Bell <sunriverbells@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 11:45 AM

To: SHS Exhibits

Cc: Ed and Deanna Bell

Subject: HB 2004-A

| have been a landlord in Deschutes County for 30 years, and | urge you to vote NO on HB 2004-A. Passage will
negatively impact landlords like me to the point where we will sell our single-family dwellings and invest in commercial
real estate, instead -- thus reducing rental housing inventory even further.

Don't make a bad situation worse. Vote NO!

Respectfully,
Deanna Bell



